
PAGE 26  H  GRANT COUNTY FAIR  H  2017

Raised an Air Force brat, 
Melissa developed her 
love for country music  
moving from base to base 
across Oklahoma and Texas. 
Her quirky, lovable personality 
along with her unique blend 
of country and blues has 
garnered her a growing and 
engaged fan base which has 
led to hundreds of shows 
played across the Pacific 
Northwest since 2014. 

This year, Melissa is honored 
to be sharing the stage with 
Joe Nichols, Trent Harmon, 
Bailey Bryan, Runaway June 
and Ned LeDoux. Her debut 
Nashville recorded EP is now 
available for download on all 
the major digital music stores 

& streaming services.

OPENING FOR NED LEDOUX 
Friday, Aug. 11 at 7:30 p.m., at the Outdoor Arena.  

Gates open at 6 pm. 

Melissa will be the entertainment 

for the after party on the Main Stage.
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